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On June 16, 2025, Susman Godfrey filed a complaint on behalf of the American Bar 
Association in its challenge to the Administration’s ongoing unlawful policy of 
intimidation against lawyers and law firms.  You can read that complaint here.

At the time of filing, Susman Godfrey made the following statement: 

“Susman Godfrey is committed to safeguarding the rule of law and the legal profession. We are grateful for 
the opportunity to represent the American Bar Association on a pro bono basis as it defends the 
constitutional rights of its members and their clients.”
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https://www.susmangodfrey.com/wp-content/uploads/2025/06/2025-06-16-ABA-v-EOP-Complaint-Filed.pdf

